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From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00073
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 7:04:05 AM

From: Beverly Ahn  
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 3:38 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00073

IRM’s proposal to increase our rates for sewer management is unquestionably inflated and detrimental. 29% is too much of an increase for the community. My husband and I live on a fixed income and would find this difficult to pay, along with
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IRM’s proposal to increase  our rates for sewer management is unquestionably inflated and 
detrimental. 29% is too much of an increase for the community. My husband and I live on a 
fixed income and would find this difficult to pay, along with the increase in all our other 
monthly expenses. Our recent property tax increase has affected everyone as well. Beware 
of overtaxing and over compensating for inefficient spending. Tennessee is fast becoming 
unaffordable to many potential homebuyers and businesses. 
Sincerely, Beverly Ahn

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on November 19, 2024 at 7:04 a.m.
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